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Tabletop, M.S. 763,
Allora, Q., 4362.
23rd January, 2003.
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The Secretary,
Senate Economics References Committee,
Room S.G. 64,

Parliament House,
Canberra 2600,

Dear Sir/Madam,

Submission ToThe Senate Inquiry Into Australia’s Tax System

In my opinion a simple system would be a single tax return lodged
after June 30 each year for income tax and GST to be paid by

July 31. It would then be unnecessary to estimate provisional tax for the
following year, extra wvisits to accountants, and refunds from the tax office.
caused bv seasonal conditions and unsure markets. With modern day
technology this should be possible.

Yours Faithfully,
Ve _,/ ﬁ,fw’aftﬁdi )

Arthur C. Butler.






